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The Risk Assessments below relate to COVID 19 and the safeguarding of Players Managers Volunteers and Spectators of grass roots 

football as advised by the latest FA Guidance on starting out-door competitive grass roots football. 

The attached Risk Assessment should be read in conjunction with the latest Governments COVID 19 guidance and is based on the 

Governments Framework for a return to recreational team sport.  

Further, these Risk Assessments relate to all member teams of Junior Reds FC  both Girls and Boys and Senior teams, and are generic 

to and should also be read in conjunction with Junior Reds Home and Training Grounds Risk Assessments which are located at : 
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Phil Wilson 

Junior Reds Covid19 Officer  

Phil Wilson 
13th August 2020 


